TOWN OF WEYBRIDGE PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE (ONLINE) PLANNING COMMISSION

A public hearing before the Weybridge Planning Commission will be held via Zoom on Tuesday, October 25, 2022, at 7:00 PM, to pursue the following business:

To consider the request of Benjamin and Carolyn Weir to adjust the boundaries of their land, by incorporating lands owned by David Dolginow and Amanda Warren, on Sheep Farm Road.

Dolginow and Amanda Warren, on Sheep Farm Road.

Persons wishing to be heard at this Public Meeting may do so in person or may be represented at the meeting by a licensed Vermont Attorney or an authorized

Vermont statutes that participation in the Public Meeting is a prerequisite to the right to take subsequent appeal.

The full application and sketch plan can be viewed at the Town Clerk's Office - call 545-2270 for access instructions. Please call or email jwolson23@ gmail.com or clerk@townofweybridge.org for instructions on participating in the

agent; please note that in accordance with Chapter 117, Section 4464 of the

Jeff Olson, Chair Weybridge Planning Commission

hearing via Zoom.